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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours,  

Following our notification on 6 August 2024, we wish to update you on the schedule of works 
to install a boundary fence at Maclean High School. 

Work to install the fence will take place from 4 September 2024 and is expected to be finished 
by 31 October 2024, subject to weather and site conditions. 

Working hours are from 7 am to 6 pm Mondays to Fridays. To minimise disruption to learning, 
some work will be carried out in extended working hours as follows:  

                Saturday: 7:00 am to 5:00 pm 

                Sunday (if required): 7:00 am to 5:00 pm 

Our contractor will ensure work will be kept below 80DP for the extended working times.  

We have notified the NSW Environment Protection Authority (EPA) of the extended working 
hours. 

If you are walking pets in the area during work hours, please ensure they remain on leashes. 

The work involves removing current fencing and installing 2.1m tubular steel fencing and 22 
access gates around the perimeter. Access gates include pedestrian gates, double vehicle 
gates and gates to access sections of the surrounding bushland for maintenance work.  

If you have any questions about the planned work, please contact us on 1300 482 651 or 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. 

Please note our community phone and email are staffed from Monday to Friday between 9 am 
and 5 pm. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community are our highest 
priority.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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